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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1 2

5 6 7 8 9   Early Release Day
             12:35 PM
**FORMAL DRESS UP 
DAY (See page 2)

12 13 14 15  100th Day of School 
Dress Up Day

16

19 20 21 22 23  NO SCHOOL

26 27  Student-Led 
Conferences 4-6:30pm

28 29  Student-Led 
Conferences 4-6:30pm

Early Release Day
Friday, February 9th

Students will be dismissed at 12:35 pm

No school 
Friday, February 23rd

STUDENT-LED CONFERENCES
Conferences will be held on the evenings of Tuesday, February 27th and Thursday, 
February 29th from 4:00-6:30 pm and the morning of Friday, March 1st from 8:00-11:00 
am
Sign up sheets were sent home this week. Please make sure they are returned to school by 
January 31st.
Your student’s teacher will communicate the date and time of your conference the week of 
February 12. We are looking forward to 100% participation from our families.

*If you are unable to attend on the dates/times above, please contact your child’s teacher to make 
arrangements for a different day/time.

Click here for the full details on ordering your Yearbook

https://chappell.gbaps.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ChappellElementary
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bZ8EJB2tvoawDZxcVcWXFCCewsrKCShi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bZ8EJB2tvoawDZxcVcWXFCCewsrKCShi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bZ8EJB2tvoawDZxcVcWXFCCewsrKCShi/view?usp=sharing


Reminders from the office:

❖ We understand that unforeseen circumstances 
occur sometimes which causes tardiness. 
However, we ask that you please do your best to 
be on time to drop off and pick up your 
student(s). Class is disrupted and delayed when 
we have late arrivals in the morning and children 
tend to be upset or nervous when parents are 
late to pick up in the afternoon.
As a reminder;
❖ Students who are late to school or are 

picked up late in the afternoon must be 
signed in/out by an adult in the office.

❖ Outdoor Recess
We go outside for recess everyday unless it is 
raining or when the temperature is below 0 
degrees(including windchill). Please make sure 
your child has a warm coat, hats, gloves, snow 
pants and snow boots which are all essential in 
keeping our student(s) warm while having fun 
outside.

❖ Pre-Excused Absences (of 3 or more days)
Extended absences can be costly in terms of 
work missed. It’s usually assumed that work can 
easily be made up, but time spent on class 
activities such as discussions, experiments, and 
demonstrations can’t be recaptured. 
Pursuant to the GBAPSD Board, a 
parent/guardian can excuse absences in writing 
before an absence occurs for not more than 10 
days in a school year. 
Please note: 
❖ If your student will be absent for an 

extended period of time that is not for a 
medical reason, the form below must be 
completed and returned to school for 
principal approval. 

PARENT REQUEST FOR A PRE-EXCUSED ABSENCE 
FORM

Summer School

Chappell will be a Summer School site once
again this summer. The district has announced 
the dates below. 

Summer School 2024 Dates:
● Session 1: June 17 - July 12, 2024 (week of July 4th off)
● Session 2: July 15 - August 2, 2024

Stay tuned for more details.

NWTC will be visiting the school in 
March to conduct vision screenings 
for students in grades 4K, KG, 1, 3 & 5. 
If you do not want your child to be 
screened, please call the school to 

opt out. 

Friday, February 9th is an 
Early Release Day 
and it’s also 
FORMAL DRESS UP DAY.
Come to school wearing your 
best formal wear!

https://cdn5-ss9.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_484711/File/Parents/Forms/PARENT%20Pre-excuse%20request%20form.pdf
https://cdn5-ss9.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_484711/File/Parents/Forms/PARENT%20Pre-excuse%20request%20form.pdf









